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October 14, 2016 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

This message is for families whose children will be attending Kwantlen Park Secondary in the 

future.   

 

Last year, the district began a process to investigate options to deal with the over-crowding at 

Kwantlen Park. Options were presented to the community that ranged from Choice Program 

moves to feeder school boundary adjustments.  As of last Friday we have posted on the Place 

Speak website a document summarizing the feedback from the community engagement and next 

steps. A presentation on the feedback and a preferred option will be tabled at the October 20th 

Board of Education meeting for information. The final recommendation and decision will be at 

the November 17th Board of Education meeting.   

 

The following link contains information pertinent to the 

process:   https://www.placespeak.com/uploads/4510/Kwantlen_Park_Consultation_Results.pdf 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Leah Christensen 

Principal, Ecole Riverdale 

 

 


